
From: debbie.landauer92 
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 1:04 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: Subject of the email: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
I support the implementation of the Department of Labor conflict of interest rule and 
oppose any delay of the rule. 

Close the loopholes in the law that have allowed financial advisers to profit at their 
clients' expense! 
 
Sincerely, 
Debbie Landauer 
Registered Voter 
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